




WARREN TOWNSHIP DEVELOPMENT ASSOCIATION 

 

2024-ZON-050 

3739 N Kitley Avenue 

 

Dear Staff Planner M Iraheta and MDC Hearing Examiner, 

Please forgive my tardiness in submitting our letter of support. I was confused on the 
hearing date for the above petition.  

The Warren Township Development Association met on September 5, 2024, and heard this 
petition. Patrium LLC has maintained this large property very well, in its current state. Mr. 
Gomez, with Patrium assures us the future plans on this parcel will include landscape 
screening for the neighbors on the south. This parcel currently abuts C-7 zone and is across 
the street from I-2 and I-3 zones.   

The WTDA board voted unanimously to support this petition.       

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Ron Phillips, President 
Warren Township Development Association   
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